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We will soon be done with 2020, and not only 
am I’m looking forward to 2021, but to 
celebrating our 75th anniversary of the Georgian 
Yacht Club!  Here's hoping things get back to 
some kind of normal so that we can start 
planning the celebrations.  
 
Thanks to everyone for their patience with 
the high water levels this year and sorry to the 
few who experienced wet feet getting on and 
off their dock. Water levels seem to be 
receding and I can assure you the Board and 
Planning Committee will be focused on 
coming up with a plan to hit the ground running in the 
spring to remedy our troubled docks. 

 
Negotiations with the city are still ongoing for site 
plan approval to build the Southwest washroom, 
and hopefully we can get going on that project 
in the spring.   
 
Rogers is finally supposed to install our Internet 
service, something many of the members have 
been looking forward to.  
 
Landscape clean up and improvements around 
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